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Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 9:26 AM


To: Susan Buchanan; Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal


Subject: Update to statement


, do we need to adjust this statement at all? I


can then send it to The Hill and MSNBC.


NWS leadership guidance to field staff so they (and the entire agency) could maintain operational focus on


Dorian and other severe weather hazards without distraction.  -NWS Spokesperson
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